
  

Autumn 2019 

We Warmly Welcome the 
Following Professionals 
to Our Team 
  

 Debbie Morris, Occupational 
Therapist, London  

 Kess Singh Leach, Occupational 
Therapist, Hand Therapist, FCC, 
London  

 Irnes Zeljkovic, Social Worker 
(SW), London 

 Jody Abbot, Nurse Case 
Manager, London  

 Lisa Hutchinson, Occupational 
Therapist, London (Welcome 
Back)  

 Robin Balmain, Front Desk 
Reception, London  

 

Please contact our Intake Team at:  
intake@dmarehab.com or call  
(866) 309-0046 x 226, if you wish 
to retain our professionals’ 
services 
  

Farewell Marlene . . .  

 After 14 years of working in the 
Billing Department Marlene 
Hughes will be retiring! 

 

Automobile Insurance Reform……What to Expect 

The Government announced potential changes in the Ontario Budget 
pertaining to the automobile insurance reform. Some of what we can 
expect include;  

 Overhauling the licensing system for health service providers to reduce 
the regulatory burden and lower treatment fees paid by providers   

 Standardized IME process   

 Online claims process so consumers can see how their accident benefits 
are being utilized   

 Increased choices to make polices more affordable such as lower 
premiums if consumers agree to use prefer providers of car repair and 
health care services     

 Care Not Cash – default clause to ensure that auto insurance coverage 
will pay for treatment as opposed to legal fees with an option to receive 
cash settlements if selected 

 Improved early treatment regime for minor injuries which will include 
treatment for Mental Health;    

 A return to the default benefit limit of $2 million for those catastrophically 
injured   

 

Thank you to the Ontario Rehab Alliance for the above summary. Your 

commitment to representing the rehabilitation industry and the consumer, are 

greatly appreciated. 

Supporting Our Communities 

Automobile Insurance 

Reform……What to Expect 

  

Welcome!  

Dynamic New Team Members 

Farewell!  

Marlene Hughes 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We Love Supporting our Communities… 

London & Middlesex Brain Injury Association 

Mike’s Super Hero Walk, 2019   

 

 

DMARehability has been 

providing rehabilitation 

services to injured 

individuals throughout the 

province of Ontario for more 

than 25 years.  Our 

multidisciplinary team of 

Clinicians is made of 

Occupational Therapists, 

Physiotherapists, Social 

Workers, Speech Language 

Pathologists, Nurse/Case 

Managers, Vocational 

Counsellors, Kinesiologists, 

Rehab Therapists & 

Behaviour Therapists.  

 

Everything we do is about 

Quality.  Our commitment is 

to deliver the highest level 

of service, whether it be in 

the workplace, home or 

community, each and every 

time. 

St. Joseph’s Health Care Foundation 

Breakfast of Champions – 2019 

Congratulations to the 

DMARehability 

Superhero Team 

….most funds raised 

and best dressed 

Team!    

Windsor BIA Annual Conference – June 2019 

 

Windsor Team 

Members: from Left: 

Matt Woodall, OT; 

Cheryl Scollard, 

Marketing; Jaycee-

Lee Teves, SW; 

Ashley Timmermans, 

SLP;  Evy Reyes-

Viray, OT; Agnes 

Agnelli, OT, Managing 

Partner;  Jennifer 

Rouffer, OT. 

Zero Suicide 

Initiative: Joining 

DMARehability are 

some of our valued 

Community 

Partners. 



   
 

LOCATIONS 

 

CORPORATE HEAD 

OFFICE: 

1151 Florence St, Suite 300 

London, ON N5W 2M7 

T: 519-452-0046 

TF:  1-866-309-0046 

F:  519-452-1413 

E: info@dmarehab.com 

 

WINDSOR OFFICE: 

1682 Howard Ave 

Windsor, ON N8X 3T7 

T:  519-974-7399 

TF: 1-866-899-7460 

F:  519-974-1838 

E:  info@dmarehab.com 

 

KITCHENER OFFICE: 

1601 River Road, Suite 311 

Kitchener, ON N2A 3Y4 

T:  519-893-9747 

TF: 1-866-467-3339 

F:  1-866-899-7460 

E:  info@dmarehab.com 

 

REFERRALS: 

T: 519-452-0046 x 226 

TF: 1-866-309-0046 x 226 

F: 519-452-3692 

TFF: 1-866-442-7691 

E: intake@dmarehab.com 
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2019 
 

 

DMARehability is a proud member of the Ontario Rehab Alliance  
 
 
  

 

Providing community driven disability and rehabilitation management services throughout Ontario, for 

more than 25 years. 

 For more information on our professional services and/or to arrange for an in – service, please 

contact Cheryl Scollard at; cscollard@dmarehab.com or intake@dmarehab.com.  

 

 

 

It is with heartfelt appreciation, we 

thank Marlene Hughes for her many 

years of service at DMARehability. 

On August 30, 2019, after 14 years 

of working in the Billing Department 

Marlene will be retiring!  We 

sincerely wish Marlene a wonderful 

transition into retirement.   

Farewell . . . Marlene 


